
 
 
We are excited to introduce our introductory issue of editor’s choice. Our objective in this feature is to 
provide Christian insights into prevalent issues facing believers today in a world that is predominantly 
secular with increasing anti-Christian sentiment. 
 
We hear each week from Christians who are worried and frustrated with the secular beliefs of the world 
and its “gravitational pull” that has an effect on new believers and others by testing their faith and 
possibly even doubting their faith. 
 
The adversary is very creative in his actions and efforts. With this being said we encourage all believers 
to stay rooted in prayer, biblical study and fellowship. Even as believers are a remnant in this world, 
some have a tendency to believe that since they are in the minority, maybe the majority has a point. 
Thus is one of the many allures of the world. 
 
Most nonbelievers have already surrendered to the beliefs of the world. The world centers its 
enticement on pleasure and the “me first” emphasis. Because man has a sinful nature, since the fall of 
Adam and Eve, he is very likely to be tempted and drawn in by the allures of the world.  
 
As a believer you need to be daily absorbed in the Word and prayer. Let the Holy Spirit guide you 
through life’s trials by providing discernment and making sense of challenging situations. 
 
As we go through the weekly issues of the Editor’s Corner we will be addressing issues that are prevalent 
in today’s world and considered by nonbelievers to be the norm and readily accepted. As a believer the 
Holy Spirit will speak to you and provide insight as you hear and encouraged to accept the standards and 
beliefs of the world.  
 
We will provide biblical support for our input and will encourage you to not only pray on these points, 
but encouraging believers and unbelievers, within your influence to consider biblical input and not just 
randomly accepting the worldviews on face value. 
 
There is too much said in the media today, online and even some churches that have become more like 
the world. The allure for these churches is that they believe that if they become more like the world 
their church, denomination and new members of their congregation will more readily accept their 
“world related” beliefs. 
 
The path that we are encouraging you to take is to be one of strength thereby building your faith base 
and sharing it with those who are not believers. 
 
As you read future Editor’s Corner articles, we encourage you to send us your input on future issues to 
be addressed. Christians, we are in a battle! One that we will ultimately win! The secular world is 
organized and continually capitalizes upon man’s need and desire for pleasure. We as believers know 
this is short-term thinking. There might be some pleasure in the beginning, but ultimately it will end with 
defeat. The Christian life can sometimes be plagued with pain and growth in the beginning of your walk, 
but ultimately it leads to victory and eternal life. 
 



Thus concludes the first issue of the Editor’s Corner. We trust this will be the start of many insightful 
articles to come! 
 
Stay tuned and stay in prayer! 
 
Blessings. 
 
Input:  support@chrisitanemployment.com  
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